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4 July 2016 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

Thank you so very much for your good wishes, cards, flowers and very 

generous gifts which I have received, following my cerebral haemorrhage at 

the end of May. 

 

Whilst I am feeling much better now and the doctors are very pleased with 

the progress that I am making, unfortunately I am still suffering from 

headaches and extreme fatigue, especially if I try to do too much!  This 

makes it very unlikely that I will be able to return to Wheatfield before the end 

of this academic year.  I am obviously very disappointed about this as I am 

really missing everyone, especially the children and the general 'busyness' of 

school life! 

 

I am, however, hoping to be well enough to come into school to see the 

children and staff before the end of term and to watch the Y6 performance 

and attend their Leavers Assembly. 

 

Thank you once again for your kind thoughts and good wishes, which I really 

do appreciate.  

 

With my very best wishes to you and your children.  

 

 
Chris Dursley 

Head Teacher 

Wheatfield Primary School 
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